SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE
AUSTRALIAN CUSTOMS SERVICE

Question No. 79
Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 17 February 2006:
Review of Funding of the ACS:
If you are able, please provide a copy of the financial “health check’.
The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The Financial Health Review of the Australian Customs Service report cannot be
provided to the Senator as the findings and recommendations included in the document
were submitted to Cabinet for consideration.
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